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COVID-19 VISITOR GUIDELINES 

 

Thriftwood School & College are asking for the support and 
understanding of our visitors in helping us minimise the risk of 

COVID-19. 
 

 

Thriftwood School & College are asking for the support and understanding of 

everyone in order to help minimise the risk of COVID-19. 

Thriftwood continues to take guidance from Public Health England.  

Following our move into Tier 4 we are no longer accepting visitors to either 

School or College site. 

We apologise for not being able to give you our usual warm welcome, but we must 

take the current situation very seriously and look after the welfare of our pupils 

and staff. 

If you have any questions, please contact us via email to: -

 admin@thriftwoodschool.com or admin@thriftwoodcollege.com 
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